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Minerals   
This is a very important issue upon which an early reply would be 
appreciated. Please could the Council advise me as to whether a Local 
Aggregate Assessment (LAA), either individually or with other mineral 
planning authorities, was prepared prior to submission of the plan.  
Was there an Aggregate Working Party whose advice was taken into 
account in the preparation of the LAA?       
 
 
Christine Thorby 
20 November 2014 


